
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 5th November 2021

09.11.21 Parents Evening  

10.11.21 Magical Maths club 

begins  

12.11.21 Remembrance Service 

at St Chad’s Church 10.30am – 

everyone welcome 

16.11.21 Amethyst Class trip to 

the Bomber Command Centre 

19.11.21 Children in Need day 

Non uniform - dress in stripes, 

spots and bright colours with 

wacky hair.  

23.11.21 Roots to Food day 

02.12.21 Fitness profiling with 

Carre’s Sport Coaches  

03.12.21 Parent Forum 9.00am 

03.12.21 5/6 Football event  

03.12.21 Christmas film night in 

school (more details to follow) 

10.12.21 Christmas Jumper day 

14.12.21 Christingle Service at St 

Chad’s Church 10.30am – 

everyone welcome 

15.12.21 Christmas Lunch from 

Good Lookin Cookin  

16.12.21 Christmas disco and 

entertainment  

17.12.21 Last day of Term 2 

04.01.22 First day of Term 3 / 

Inspiration day  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have enjoyed seeing the children back in school this week and particularly 

seeing their homework projects. Thank you for your support. Here’s a few 

examples – you can view more on social media. 

   

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Parents Evening to review your 

child’s progress and share their learning. There will be an opportunity to be 

shown how to use Tapestry for Reception children and watch the Dance Club 

video too.  

We are delighted to announce that Ms O’Sullivan has been appointed as our 

new Breakfast Club Coordinator. She has been setting up Autumn crafts as part 

of the provision and is keen to begin harp and piano lessons in school – more 

details will follow.  

   

Thank you to the parents who joined our Friends of School meeting on 

Wednesday. Volunteers are busy planning a Christmas shop and hamper. We 

have a meeting on the 12th January to re-elect roles and plan events for the new 

year – we welcome more parents to join us!  

Our School Council will be selling poppies and wrist bands next week – we 

would welcome any donations. Old pound coins can be donated too.  

Finally, I hope you enjoy the weekend – lots of children are looking forward to 

their bonfire and firework events. In school, we have been talking about firework 

safety and top tips. 

I hope you enjoy your time together, stay safe and keep warm.  

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Food in school 

Please ensure that your child brings a healthy snack into school for break times.  

The following foods are not allowed in school due to allergies: 

Nuts, sesame seeded breads, kiwi and egg.  

Food which have a label that says may ‘contain nuts’ are allowed. 

 

 

Polite reminder 

Please make sure that your 

child brings their reading 

record and book into school 

every day so we can record 

when we listen to them read     

and monitor their home 

reading. 

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed using the keyboard in Computing, making wrapping paper using 

repeated patterns and learning about the continents and flags around the world.  

   

Emerald Class have enjoyed performing poetry, learning about food groups in Science and 

creating mood boards of research ideas in Design Technology. 

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed making and tasting WW2 recipes, Yoga with Mrs Mawson.  

     

You can view more photographs on our school Twitter pages, Facebook and Instagram. 

 ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’ 

Please help us to raise money for our school by supporting the initiatives below: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fowelbournschool/ 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/ 


